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Minutes of the 68th ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING held at the
Hayling Golf Club, Hampshire on Monday, 12th August 1985,
at approx. 3.00 p.m.

APOLOGIES:

Apologies for absence were received from Mr. P. Alliss (President),
Mr. P. McCarron, and Mr. G. Malcolm.

CHAIRMAN:

The Chairman opened the Meeting, at which there were approx. 86
members present. He requested that members stand and observe a minutes
silence in tribute to those who had passed away during the year.

MINUTES OF THE LAST A.G.M.

The Chairman asked that as the Minutes of the last A.G.M. had been
circularised to all members in the magazine they be taken as read, on the
Proposition of Mr. R. Willars and Seconded by Mr. S. Wood they were
accepted.

FINANCIAL REPORT:

| am pleased to report that once again we have a surplus for the year.
We are in the happy position of receiving over £1,500 from the Building
Society in interest and the Co-sponsorship and Machinery display at the
annual tournament added considerably to the funds.

As shown on the balance sheet you will see that the main expenditure of
the Association was for the Magazine, the STRI Journal and postage of
these two items.

On the Proposition of Mr. E. R. James and Seconded by Mr. R. Gates, the
balance sheet was Adopted.

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT:

Nomination for Vice Chairman. It was proposed by the Cleveland Section
that Mr. G. Malcolm be nominated as Vice Chairman for the ensuing year.

Tournament Committee. Elected for 1985 were, Messrs. E. R. James,
A. T. Kite, C. Geddes, The Chairman, and the Hon. Sec.

The Tournament would be played from the white Tees.

ANNUAL TOURNAMENT:

The 67th Annual Tournament was held at the Northumberland Golf Club,
Newcastle with approx. 72 members taking part. Once againa very enjoyable
occasion. Many thanks to all participants and those who donated to the
prize table and gave their time to assist.

S.T.R.L

Again our thanks are due to the Team at the S.T.R.I. for their continued
assistance.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS:
Election of Officers were accepted as follows:-

President: P. Alliss

Chairman: E. R. James

V. Chairman: G. Malcolm

Sec./Treas: W. Heeles

Executive H. Herrington, M. Hughes, J. Richardson, J. Donaldson,

Committee: H. Fry, S. Hill, C. Geddes, A. Price, R. Willars.
Solicitors: M. Holmes
Auditors: L. Phillips

NOMINATIONS:
It was proposed by the South Coast Section that Mr. J. Hamilton Stutt

be accepted by the Association as a Vice-President. The Proposition was
carried.

Questions were raised from the floor concerning the proposals to the
BGGA from the PGA. After a lengthy discussion the matter was left for the
Executive Committee to consider further at their next meeting.




